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Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians
Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this
school is built. We commit ourselves to working in partnership with Aboriginal

people for reconciliation and justice.
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Our P.B.I.S Blitz
Treat each other with RESPECT that way you will

always be YOUR BEST!

Good Afternoon Everyone

 

It is hard to believe we are half-way through our first term!

Students are settled, working hard and having lots of fun.   It was great to see
so many parents at our Opening Mass last week celebrating the beginning of
our school year.

 

Buddy Assemblies

Buddy assemblies will take place on 15th, 22nd and 29th of March during our
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Friday school assembly.  Starting time will be 2pm.

 

Timetables

Just a reminder our timetable has changed this year.  

 

9.00  - 11.00 Learning session

11.00 - 11.40 First Lunch

11.40 - 1.30 Learning session

1.30 -   2.10 Second Lunch

2.10 -   3.15 Learning session

 

Car park

Just a reminder at  ‘pick up’ time please do not park in any of the spaces inside
the school. This is a pick-up zone only - so please if you need to park please do
outside the school grounds. I am sorry if this causes inconvenience however
cars pulling in and backing out during the pick-up period compromises the
safety of our students.

 

School Crossing

I would like to remind parents that the safety of our children is a priority for all
our staff. We have a school crossing in Woods Road to ensure our children are
able to cross the road safely during a very busy period. Unfortunately we have
both children and parents crossing Woods Road everywhere but the crossing.
Firstly, as a Parent or Carer you are not role modelling safe procedures to your
children. If children are not using the crossing then they are being unsafe. I
hope it does not take an accident for parents to change this dangerous
practice.

 

Swimming sports

Well done to all the students who participated in our School swimming
Carnival.  A fabulous out come for Mercy who were the overall winners of the
Carnival. It was great to see all our students giving their best and cheering
each other on in all of the events.  Thank you to all parents and staff for your
ongoing support in ensuring our day runs smoothly.
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School photos

School photos will take place on Thursday 7th March.  All students need to be
in full school uniform

 

Grade 4 Camp

This Thursday our Grade 4s head off to Lake Nillahcootie for the night.  Their
camp promises to be one of action and adventure.

 

Cyber Safety Evening

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Cyber Safety Evening on
Monday night.  As a school we take pride in readying students for a technology
- rich society. At the same time recognise the importance of teaching students
& parents to develop cyber smart practices that are safe, secure  and
conducive to a safe online environment.

Have a fabulous Week

Arn

Completion of your child's medical profile on PAM
Just a reminder to all families, especially our new families to complete or
update your child's medical information on PAM. If you are having any trouble
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accessing your account please contact the office for assistance. 

Thank you
A big thankyou to Kerryn Van Den Bosch for being our Book Club Co-ordinator
over a number of years.  We thank her for her time and support to the school.
Melissa Sitch will be the new Book Club Co-ordinator having previously done
this role for a year back in 2017.
 

Canteen Menu

The 2019 Canteen Menu was sent home to all families last week.  Additional
hard copies are available from the office if you did not receive one. Due to a
price increase in chicken tenderloin's, the chicken wrap is now $4.50.

Hawthorn Footballers Visit
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Sports News
2019 Sacred Heart Swimming Carnival

Our Year Three-Six students had a fantastic day at our
annual Swimming Sports Carnival held at the Yarrawonga
Swimming Pool on Thursday 21st February.
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In perfect sunshine, the students enjoyed the opportunity to
participate in various swimming events as well as cheer on
their house teams to a possible victory.

It was great to see so many parents, friends and family
come down and support the students as well.

One of the toughest events on the program was the first
swim of the day. The prestigious
Ironman and Ironwoman events, was taken out by Year Six
students, Will Murphy and Eva Cummins.

The day continued with students participating in 50 metre
events in all four strokes followed by, some novelty events,
the 25 metre events, more novelties and to finish the day,
freestyle relays and the medley relays.

A high standard of swimming was on display, with some
records being broken. Fraser Nagle, a Yr 3 student, in his
first school swimming carnival broke 3 records on the day!
He broke the 9 & Under 50m Freestyle held by Darby
Mullins back in 2015. He broke the 9 & Under 50m
Backstroke held by Mitchell Loughnan back in 2014 and in
the 9 Under 50m Breaststroke, he broke the record set by
Darby Mullins again in 2015. Well done Fraser!

The final house results were very close between Loreto
(Gold house), Lourdes (Green House) and Mercy (Blue
house). Mercy took out the 2019 Swimming Carnival,
followed by Lourdes in 2nd place, Loreto in 3rd and Fatima
in 4th place. Mercy Captains, Noah Buckmaster, Issy
Osborne, Mason Kolodziej and Victoria Laffan accepted the
trophy with great delight and thanked all the competitors,
parents and staff.

Sporting Carnivals wouldn’t be a success without the help
of parents and guardians on the day. Whether they be
marshalling, lane judges, scorers, etc. it helped make for a
smooth carnival. Thanks also to the staff for their co-
ordinating, support and guidance for the students, Mrs.
Brewer on the announcements, Mrs. Lawless as starter and
carnival co-ordinating support, Les Garbutt from the
Chronicle and his photography, Lauren Holgate for the staff
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Chronicle and his photography, Lauren Holgate for the staff
lunches/drinks and to Sandy, Abbey, Max and Jess for their
lifeguarding and First Aid support on the day.

A special thanks goes to all our students for creating such
an enthusiastic and joyful atmosphere. We wish the twenty-
six students representing Sacred Heart at the Divisional
Swimming Carnival in Wangaratta on Thursday 28th
February all the best in the higher-level competition.

Dean Carroll
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STEM
(Science Technology Engineering Mathematics)

The children have been busy working with Mrs Whitely in their STEM classes. Click
below to view the STEM blog.

Catholic Identity News

Click here to view the STEM blog

https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=952a93b7d0&e=92a46106fe
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Meegan McInness - mmcinness@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Opening School Mass
Thank you to all the families who joined us, Tuesday of last week for our Opening
School Mass. It was wonderful to see the way our Year 6 students lead from the front
and were wonderful role models for our Prep students. The children all sang
beautifully and participated very reverently. What a great way to start the year!

Ash Wednesday
Next Wednesday is Ash Wednesday and the beginning of Lent. This is a very
important time in the church year and all students in Grade 4 -6 will be attending  the
Parish Mass. Our grade 1 – 3 students will be participating in a liturgy here at school
at 10.20 in the Mercy Centre. Parents are welcome to join their children at either
liturgy. Each family will receive a Project Compassion box to collect money for those
less fortunate than ourselves. While all money raised goes to a very good cause it is
also very important that the children understand the significance of going without for
the benefit of others.
 
These are some other important dates for your calendar
Children’s Mass: March 24th
Parent Information Evening for Reconciliation April 30th at 7pm
Mother’s Day Liturgy: May 10th
Children’s Mass: May 19th and June 2nd
Reconciliation Ceremony Tues June 5th
Parent Information Evening Confirmation Eucharist Tues June 25th at 7pm
Feast of Sacred Heart Combined Mass with SHC Fri June 28th
Children’s Mass July 21st and August 11th

Grandparents Liturgy 26th July
Confirmation Eucharist Friday August 30th 7pm
Children’s Mass November 24th
End of Year Mass Tuesday December 17th.
 
Have a lovely week everyone,
Meegan McInness
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Pastoral Care News
Janine Buerckner - jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=24f55cfa45&e=92a46106fe
https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=1b11cc92bb&e=92a46106fe
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Parenting * Ideas Webinar - Switching on Your Child's Strengths.

https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=78da020826&e=92a46106fe
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Parenting * Ideas Webinar - Switching on Your Child's Strengths.
CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=78da020826&e=92a46106fe
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Share Forward

https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=a0c263b078&e=92a46106fe
https://catholic.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=ed22dfa9b6&e=92a46106fe
http://us20.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=66c293b7af&e=92a46106fe
http://us20.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=08dacc9be1fa075a5f8c3bb4b&id=66c293b7af&e=92a46106fe
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school.information@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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